
 

 
 
 
                                                                                                                            
 

                                                                                                                                  
 
Dear families, 
 
This year marks a historic moment - the celebration of Her Majesty The Queen’s 
Platinum Jubilee - marking an extraordinary 70 years on the throne. 
To acknowledge this milestone our Diploma, ‘Make an Active Contribution to the 
Community’ pledge of the Outwood Primary Diploma (Summer 1) has become our 
‘Platinum Pledge’ and activities within the diploma for this half term have been 
refocused to provide a series of meaningful activities and community based 
celebrations. 
 
As part of these celebrations, we will be holding a ‘Jubilee Garden Party’, similar to a 
community street party, on Thursday 26th May. Your child may come to school 
wearing red, white and blue clothing or dress up as a king or a queen. 
 
During the day the children will find out about the Queen’s Garden Parties and then 
organise their own, sending out invitations and making flags. They will also learn about 
who the Queen is, her life, her varied roles and why Jubilee celebrations are significant. 
The children will be involved in a number of different activities and we hope it will be 
a special occasion to remember.  
 
The children will be having a picnic lunch (a separate letter has been sent out about 
this).  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 
 
Lisa Cooke 
Head of School  
 
 


